
2023-03-31 

Parking & Security Meeting 

Bev Hillier, Ron Melnyk, Erin Honeysett, Jamie Lowery, Amber Livingstone, Brannyn Hale, Ray 

Ladouceur, Amber Livingstone, David Jackowski, Bruce Robertson 

 

Increased aggressive behaviour from individuals congregating, and unwilling to move on. 
 
Challenge for security and CNB is the judicial ruling out of Waterloo. 
 
Erin: Parking garage stairwells are very active and contain bio hazard. Lights are dim. 
 
David: Have had discussions with PAAC and Creative Industries to implement art installations. 
discussions. Lights are nation sensitive and if they are too strong cause a driving hazard when 
leaving the garage. There is a renewed focus on the parking garage. In May the Marina security 
also begin doing random walkthroughs. 
 
Bruce: Once the weather is warmer, the stairwell will be hosed down daily. 
 
Amber: Individual has broken into a business and shoplifted from many others other the last 
week. 
 
Erin: Please send a photo, and it will be circulated to the platoon. 
 
Ray: Also send it out to the membership to make them aware of this person. 
 
Community Safety Well-Bring Plan (CSWBP), CMHA and DNSSAB are discussing summer 
encampments. 

 
Amber: Montage Corp building is very active. 
 
Erin: Need the property owner's permission for police to force people to move along. 
 
Ron will share the contact information with Erin. This building has an active file with CNB’s 
property standards. 
 
Erin: More foot patrol this summer, bike patrol to return. DAAY program ends at the end of April 
due to funding, so more people could be hanging around. Is the city being proactive on  
encampment concerns? Discussions are happening at the CSWBP level. 
 
Amber invited Erin to join these monthly meetings moving forward and stay in the loop on what’s 
happening Downtown. 
 


